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Prayer Corner 

Thank you to                  

our Mini Vinnies for 

leading our mass                

today, All Saints Day.  

Dear Lord,                            

The work of your 

hands is clear in your 

saints, the beauty of 

your truth is reflected 

in their faith. May we 

aspire to have part in 

their joy to be filled 

with the Spirit that 

blessed their lives, so 

that having shared 

faith on earth we may 

know peace in your 

kingdom. 

Amen. 

Flu Immunisation                                     

Next month the school nurses will 

be on site to give the flu                          

immunisation (nasal spray) to                  

children from  Reception to Year 6.                               

Please complete the online  form 

(even if you choose not to give                  

consent)                                        

https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2021/

southwark  

“Be a saint by    

carrying out your 

work with honesty 

and competence 

and by offering 

time in the service 

of others.”  

 

Pope             

Francis. 

Parents/ Carer Evening  

Thank you to everyone for attending 

the meetings before half term.                         

It was  great to see so many Parents 

& Carers after such a long time.                       

If you were unable to meet your 

child’s teacher please speak to them 

to rearrange a date which is                          

convenient with the teacher. 

  

Poppies  

Poppies and other items are on 

sale from the school office. 

Please support the Royal British 

Legion and wear your poppy with 

pride.  

Poppy 20p                                              

Glitter Poppy 50p                                      

Zip Pull 50p                                               

Reflector 50p                                           

Wristband £1.00 

Please bring the correct                  

money as  change cannot                   

be given. 

Thank you. 

School Photo’s 

The school photographer will 

be on site on                           

Tuesday 9th November.     

Please ensure your children 

are in full school uniform. 

 

 

   Year of  St. Joseph 

Children Born Between  

1st September 2017—                                     

31st August 2018 

Please come and collect a supplementary 

form for Reception class starting in                             

September 2022. 

 

Class of 2020 

Did you leave us in July 2020?                      

You would be in Year 8 now!                              

Past pupils are asked to come into 

school to collect their leavers gift.  

If you know them or their families 

please ask them to contact us, we 

would love to see them. 

Thank you. 
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Tuesday 9th November                 

School Photographer on site     

Wednesday 17th November          

Reception—Year 6:                              

Flu immunisations  

Christmas Dates                                      

Monday 13th                    

December                                           

KS2 Nativity: Led by Year 3 & 4 

at 2pm                                   

Tuesday 14th December                       

KS1  Nativity at 2pm                                   

Wednesday 15th December                  

Children’s Christmas Dinner &                    

Christmas Fair                                     

Thursday 16th December 

Whole school Mass in church      

Christmas Disco & Father    

Christmas                                             

Friday 17th December                       

School Closes at 2pm  

Nursery Hannah  Matthew  

F1 Naya  David  

R1 Paddy  Francesca  

R2 Estella  Deyvi  

 A1 Rosalie  Ariana  

A2 Penda  Chinwe  

N1 Markaila  Sarah  

N2 Kian-Amor  Alisha  

C1 Dunstant  Esther  

C2 Andres  Emmanuel A 

I1 Isha  Samin  

I2 Favour Ab Kate-Marissa  

S1 Jeremiah  Richard  

S2 Kimberly  Precious  

Nursery  Lael  

F1  Daniella  

R1  Sophie  

R2  Mabel  

A1  Davina  

A2  James 

N1  Gabriel  

N2  Jeremy  

C1  Nicole  

C2  Josef  

I1  John  

I2  Ellis-Patrick  

S1  Desiree  

S2  D’Andre  

 

Wednesday 1st Sept 2021  

Tuesday 4th January 2022   

Monday 6th June 2022                         

2 more days tbc 

Christmas Holiday 2021 

Monday 20th Dec—Tuesday 4th 

Jan 2022                                          

School reopens on                               

Wed. 5th January 2022   

'GSPR :                                                                

Whenever we process (staff, parents 

and pupil)                                               

data, we need to comply                           

with GDPR.                                                           

For more information on how we                  

process data,                                  

check on our website 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk’ 

Star of the Week 

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
20 30 50 

St. 

Claire  
40 50 90 

St. 

Mary 
50 50 100 

St.            

Joseph 
10 110 120 

St. Joseph  

Online Gaming 
We know that for many of us, the 

rise of online gaming has had a 

major impact on family life.  

 For parents and carers who want 
to learn more about how to keep 
their children safe when gaming 
online, we have a fantastic FREE 

webinar taking place this                
Thursday @ 5pm. 

 Sophie, an expert in digital                  
family-life, will help Southwark 
parents and carers explore the 

world of online gaming, and                 
provide practical advice and               

support to help keep children 
safe.  

TO SIGN UP FOR THIS SESSION, 
PLEASE REGISTER TODAY AT: 

  
https://www.pzlocal.org.uk/even
ts/event-two-mtlkg-76mxy-bjj2f-

aesl3-mlgcs-skw69                              
This session is being offered as 

part of the Parent Zone                    
Local programme, which is                    
supported by Southwark                     

Council, and aims to provide   
expert support, advice, and                   

resources to help our parents 
and carers keep their families 

safe online. 

Active Breakfast 

& After School 

Club 

The Breakfast & 

After School Club 

has now reopened 

in our annexe 

building. They are 

taking bookings.  

Please use this link 

to access their  

website 

https://sportsactive

coaching.co.uk/wra

paround-care/ 
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